Voter Services Committee Update - February 2025
Dawn Smith and Christine Lemerande, Co-chairs

Voter Services meets the first Thursday of the month at 6:00 p.m. During the winter months we’re
meeting via Zoom, and we love to have any interested members join us.

Our January meeting was dedicated to a discussion around which candidate forums we’ll be doing
this spring. Mark your calendars for these dates. If you’re unable to attend in person, we have hired
avideographer again and will be live-streaming on our YouTube channel.

e Tuesday, March 4: Howard-Suamico School District, 6-7:30 p.m. at the Brown County
Central Library Auditorium

e Thursday, March 6: Green Bay Area Public Schools, 6-7:30 p.m. at the Brown County
Central Library Auditorium

Whether we’re able to hold the forums will depend on how many candidates are participating. As
we find out which candidates will be attending, we’ll keep you all posted, so watch your email.

Our next Voter Services meeting will be February 6, at 6:00 p.m. via Zoom. If you are new to Voter
Services and would like to attend, please email dawnmariestr@gmail.com and I’'ll send you the
link.
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